
NEOkla Club Meeting   March 8, 2016 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
Jon Pyeatt, James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the previous 
meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  The new timing equipment has been delivered.  
Upcoming events: March 19-20 – Fairgrounds, April 3 – Stroud.  The Club is 
looking at Davis Field in Muskogee as a possible site. 
 
Race Report :  Majors Race at Hallett on April 9-10.  We need workers.  KVRG 
will have a regional race at Hallett on July 30-31. 
 
There was discussion about Rally Crosses and Road Rallies. 
 
Virginia Apker asked if anyone was interested in having t-shirts with the NEOkla 
logo on them.  A signup sheet was provided. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


